
 

 

MBE/WBE and Small Business Enterprise 
Procurement Program Advisory Committee 

Tuesday, April 6, 2010, 5:30 PM 
City Hall, Board & Commission Room 1101 

301 W. 2ND Street, Austin Texas 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
The MBE/WBE and Small Business Enterprise Procurement Program Advisory 
Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 6, 2010 has been cancelled due to lack 
of quorum. 
 
For more information on the Advisory Committee, please contact Kristi Samilpa at (512) 
974-7650. 


